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MEMORANDUM FOR: John W. N. Hickey, Chief
Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards

FROM: Yawar Faraz
Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF TECHNICAL EXCHANGE MEETING ON UF 6
ATMOSPHERIC RELEASE MODELS

The open meeting scheduled for 1:00 pm on April 4, 1994, at
NRC Headquarters in Rockville, Maryland, between staff of
the fluclear Regulatory Commission and its contractor SAIC,
and staff of the Department of Energy and its contractor
Martin Marietta Energy Systems, has been cancelled. This
meeting was arranged to discuss technical issues related to
the modeling of uncontrolled atmospheric releases of UF and6
HF. For further information, please contact Mr Yawar Faraz
at 301 504-2669.

Original Signed By

Yawar Faraz
Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards
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